


Leipzig International 
School is an inclusive 
learning community 
which empowers and 
inspires today's 
learners to make 
meaningful impacts in 
tomorrow's world.



Learning to be 
a Citizen of the 

World.



Lions are 
COURAGEOUS: 

We have the courage to 
listen, empathize, persist, 
follow our passions, and 

grow.  

We have the courage of 
our convictions knowing 

that we are members of a 
supportive and respectful 

learning community. 



Lions are 
INCLUSIVE: 

We embrace diversity by 
celebrating our common 
humanity, empowering 

all learners on their 
personal journeys of 

growth. 



Lions are PROUD:
We recognize the 

unique opportunity we 
have as members of the 
LIS community and we 

enthusiastically 
embrace our 

responsibility to make a 
positive impact on 

ourselves, each other, 
and the world. 



1. Identity
LIS's values are clearly 

stated and actively lived.

2. Culture & 
Community

LIS is a happy, engaged, 
and active learning 

community built upon 
respectful, healthy, and 

ethical relationships.

3. Learning & 
Teaching

The LIS learning 
community is engaged 
with and inspired by 

learning that is shared, 
intentional, and focused 

on growth. 

4. Space & Time
LIS's Core Values and 

intended learning 
impacts drive the design 
of our learning spaces, 

our learning places, and 
our use of time. 


